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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Forecasting wholesale prices 

Forcasting electric prices are not right anyway could mean anything and consumer have no say 

 

Other fees and charges 

Electricity prices are always high getting charged 116$ is more than half bill 

 

Are there any other matters relevant to the review we should consider? 

L was getting 10 cents now 7 cents anyone puts them on now it’s wasting time and money not 

even putting dent electricity bill and it’s wasting time swapping companies and my time 

http://www.engage.vic.gov.au/

